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Motorists should expect delays at Glenwood Street due to sewer construction

[Duluth, MN] - As part of the Glenwood Reconstruction project, work crews will be installing
storm sewers at the intersection of 43rd Avenue East and Glenwood Street from October 14th
to October 21, 2011. Flaggers will be directing traffic through the intersection, but motorists
should expect delays. Motorists are advised to, if possible, avoid this intersection and use

alternate routes.
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